
   

 
 

NOTICE 

On Tuesday, June 1, 2021, at 10:00 a.m., The Northwest Seaport Alliance (NWSA) Managing 

Members, the Port of Tacoma Commission, and the Port of Seattle Commission will convene in a 

closed session This session will be held remotely and is not open to the public. The purpose of the closed 

session is to hold confidential discussions as authorized under Federal Maritime Commission regulations 

and related laws found at 46. U.S.C. § 40306; 46 C.F.R. § 535.608; 46 C.F.R. § 535.701(i)(1) and as 

authorized by the Port of Seattle/Port of Tacoma Alliance Agreement – Federal Maritime Commission (FMC) 

Agreement No. 201228. No actions will be taken during closed session. 

 


